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Comment on Objections 87, 118, 98, 408  
 
I live in St Kilda, and I don’t agree with the objections that seek to split St Kilda East from Caulfield 
North and Caulfield. I never really go to Windsor, let alone South Yarra, and have nothing in common 
with people from Prahran or South Yarra.  
I, and my neighbours go to Carlisle St and Balaclava Road, and I have far more in common with 
people in Caulfield and Caulfield North, and also Elwood and Elsternwick than I do with people in 
South Yarra. 
The commission should not make such a radical change as splitting part of St Kilda East and 
Caulfield North from the rest of St Kilda and St Kilda East. 
 
I also wanted to comment on Colin McLaren’s objection to the name Macnamara. I would prefer 
Melbourne Ports to keep its name, but if it needs to change I think Balaclava is a far more meaningful 
name to the local community. However,  I understand the AEC wants to move away from 
geographical names, so it should change the name of Macnamara to Holding, in recognition of Clyde 
Holding who was an outstanding member for Melbourne Ports, and much better than the current 
member. 

 




